LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 87TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 27, 2021

TO: Honorable Nicole Collier, Chair, House Committee on Criminal Jurisprudence

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3022 by Herrero (Relating to the expunction of arrest records and files by a statutory county
court.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Articles 55.01 and 55.02, Code of Criminal Procedure, to allow a statutory county court
to issue certain orders of expunction in cases over which a statutory county court has jurisdiction.

According to the Office of Court Administration (OCA), no significant fiscal impact to the State court system
is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

According to the Texas Association of Counties, no fiscal impact to counties is anticipated.

According to OCA, no significant fiscal impact to local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 212 Office of Court Admin
LBB Staff: JMc, DKN, CMA, DPE
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